
10-17-22
Dear West Shore Families,

Your PTA needs your help. We raise money all year long for: the 6th & 7th Grade Field Day, the 8th Grade
Celebration, upcoming movie nights, family paint night, staff appreciation day and many other events!

We have a couple of fundraisers that we need your support with. Luckily they are both practical and easy!
● Our Lyman Orchards pie fundraiser is just in time for the holidays. Support our school by participating

in this year’s MCM Fundraiser, click here! (Fundraiser ends on 10/21 and pies will be available for pick
up on 11/19.)

● Here is an easy way to get rid of old clothes and household goods! Our Savers Fundrive is 11/5/22 drop
off will be from 9:00am-12:00pm

We Are Collecting

Clothes

men's, women's and children's clothes, coats, shoes, scarves, handbags, wallets, fashion accessories, ties,
belts, backpacks, etc.

Household Textiles

bedding, comforters, blankets, sheets, towels, linen, tablecloths, curtains, pillows, etc.

Small Household Goods

kitchen items (such as pots/pans, dishes, silverware, glasses, serving pieces and hand-held appliances), home
decorative items, knick-knacks, toys, games, and small electronics

Please use bags for clothes and textiles and tightly packed boxes for small household goods.

All items must be clean and in saleable condition.

Our Goal: $500
193 Tall Kitchen Bags (avg. 13 lbs.)
38 Medium boxes (household goods)

Fundraiser Dates:
11/05/2022 - 11/05/2022

Check out our West Shore PTA Facebook Page to learn more about what’s happening with West
Shore PTA!

https://my.mcmfundraising.com/signup/AN4R?fbclid=IwAR1JqBhz5m3GIHRd8R4wQxfygyspM82U-xLOn5CqQdOBkbfXmHobqkgoKBc

